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Morning,  

 

I am requesting that Representatives place on record that HB-2301 be 

passed/approved, raising the estate tax from $1 million to $7 million.   

 

Oregon is one of the worst and unfriendly business states in the country along the 

worst state to retire in. This state needs to be more inviting, welcoming and friendlier 

 

This bill will help grow small and family businesses in Oregon creating more jobs and 

greater opportunity for Oregonians. 

 

This bill  will also give much needed relief to family farms and the farmers along with 

allowing them to pass on the farm intact to their children. 

 

Once again, I request that all representatives vote to pass this bill house bill. 

 

Thank you. 


